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Infoline: 01962 893 869 

Email: aquindconsultation@becg.com 

Website: www.aquindconsultation.co.uk 

Freepost: AQUIND CONSULTATION 
 

 

The Occupier 

19 Seaway Crescent 

Southsea 

PO4 8LL 

12 October 2018 

 

Ground investigations works at Eastney and Milton Allotments  

 

Dear Resident,  

 

Since August 2018, a programme of ground investigation works has been taking place at locations in Portsmouth in 

order to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable route of AQUIND Interconnector; any 

proposed route would be subject to planning and agreement with Portsmouth City Council and relevant landowners. 

The programme of investigations is due to be completed in 2-3 weeks.  

As some of the remaining investigative works are proposed to take place in Eastney and Milton Allotments, we wanted 

to get in touch to provide you with further information and details of how you can contact AQUIND’s community 

engagement team with any questions.  

 

The works affecting Eastney and Milton Allotments are scheduled to take place in mid-October 2018 and will comprise 

two boreholes and three window samples. The locations for the ground investigations have been chosen to have minimal 

impact on traffic and pedestrian movements within the allotments. 

 

Boreholes are a common method of ground investigation and involve drilling into the ground to collect underground 

samples for testing. A typical borehole usually takes between two to three days to complete, depending on depth and 

ground conditions. Drilling will only take place during working hours (8am to 6pm) and noise levels will not exceed safe 

legal limits. Window samples involve collecting underground samples and are usually used for shallower depth sampling. 

Window samples can be completed in just a few hours with little noise disturbance. 

 

One of the boreholes will be located in the north-west corner of the Allotments, south of your property. Hence the reason 

this letter has been sent to you.  

 

AQUIND has been working closely with Portsmouth City Council to schedule the works to minimise the impact on 

allotment holders. We currently estimate that the works in the allotments will take place from the 17 - 24 October; 

however, the precise timing of these works may be subject to minor change. 

 

The purpose of the ground investigations is to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable 

route of AQUIND Interconnector in order to minimise impacts on local residents, businesses and the highway network. 

This approach responds directly to the feedback received from AQUIND’s Public Consultation Events held in January 

2018. 

If you have any questions relating to the planned works you can contact AQUIND’s community engagement team via 

freephone on 01962 893869 or via email at aquindconsultation@becg.com. 

 

Further information about AQUIND Interconnector is available at www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 





   

Infoline: 01962 893 869 

Email: aquindconsultation@becg.com 

Website: www.aquindconsultation.co.uk 

Freepost: AQUIND CONSULTATION 
 

 

The Occupier 

21 Seaway Crescent 

Southsea 

PO4 8LL 

12 October 2018 

 

Ground investigations works at Eastney and Milton Allotments  

 

Dear Resident,  

 

Since August 2018, a programme of ground investigation works has been taking place at locations in Portsmouth in 

order to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable route of AQUIND Interconnector; any 

proposed route would be subject to planning and agreement with Portsmouth City Council and relevant landowners. 

The programme of investigations is due to be completed in 2-3 weeks.  

As some of the remaining investigative works are proposed to take place in Eastney and Milton Allotments, we wanted 

to get in touch to provide you with further information and details of how you can contact AQUIND’s community 

engagement team with any questions.  

 

The works affecting Eastney and Milton Allotments are scheduled to take place in mid-October 2018 and will comprise 

two boreholes and three window samples. The locations for the ground investigations have been chosen to have minimal 

impact on traffic and pedestrian movements within the allotments. 

 

Boreholes are a common method of ground investigation and involve drilling into the ground to collect underground 

samples for testing. A typical borehole usually takes between two to three days to complete, depending on depth and 

ground conditions. Drilling will only take place during working hours (8am to 6pm) and noise levels will not exceed safe 

legal limits. Window samples involve collecting underground samples and are usually used for shallower depth sampling. 

Window samples can be completed in just a few hours with little noise disturbance. 

 

One of the boreholes will be located in the north-west corner of the Allotments, south of your property. Hence the reason 

this letter has been sent to you.  

 

AQUIND has been working closely with Portsmouth City Council to schedule the works to minimise the impact on 

allotment holders. We currently estimate that the works in the allotments will take place from the 17 - 24 October; 

however, the precise timing of these works may be subject to minor change. 

 

The purpose of the ground investigations is to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable 

route of AQUIND Interconnector in order to minimise impacts on local residents, businesses and the highway network. 

This approach responds directly to the feedback received from AQUIND’s Public Consultation Events held in January 

2018. 

If you have any questions relating to the planned works you can contact AQUIND’s community engagement team via 

freephone on 01962 893869 or via email at aquindconsultation@becg.com. 

 

Further information about AQUIND Interconnector is available at www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 





   

Infoline: 01962 893 869 

Email: aquindconsultation@becg.com 

Website: www.aquindconsultation.co.uk 

Freepost: AQUIND CONSULTATION 
 

 

The Occupier 

23 Seaway Crescent 

Southsea 

PO4 8LL 

12 October 2018 

 

Ground investigations works at Eastney and Milton Allotments  

 

Dear Resident,  

 

Since August 2018, a programme of ground investigation works has been taking place at locations in Portsmouth in 

order to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable route of AQUIND Interconnector; any 

proposed route would be subject to planning and agreement with Portsmouth City Council and relevant landowners. 

The programme of investigations is due to be completed in 2-3 weeks.  

As some of the remaining investigative works are proposed to take place in Eastney and Milton Allotments, we wanted 

to get in touch to provide you with further information and details of how you can contact AQUIND’s community 

engagement team with any questions.  

 

The works affecting Eastney and Milton Allotments are scheduled to take place in mid-October 2018 and will comprise 

two boreholes and three window samples. The locations for the ground investigations have been chosen to have minimal 

impact on traffic and pedestrian movements within the allotments. 

 

Boreholes are a common method of ground investigation and involve drilling into the ground to collect underground 

samples for testing. A typical borehole usually takes between two to three days to complete, depending on depth and 

ground conditions. Drilling will only take place during working hours (8am to 6pm) and noise levels will not exceed safe 

legal limits. Window samples involve collecting underground samples and are usually used for shallower depth sampling. 

Window samples can be completed in just a few hours with little noise disturbance. 

 

One of the boreholes will be located in the north-west corner of the Allotments, south of your property. Hence the reason 

this letter has been sent to you.  

 

AQUIND has been working closely with Portsmouth City Council to schedule the works to minimise the impact on 

allotment holders. We currently estimate that the works in the allotments will take place from the 17 - 24 October; 

however, the precise timing of these works may be subject to minor change. 

 

The purpose of the ground investigations is to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable 

route of AQUIND Interconnector in order to minimise impacts on local residents, businesses and the highway network. 

This approach responds directly to the feedback received from AQUIND’s Public Consultation Events held in January 

2018. 

If you have any questions relating to the planned works you can contact AQUIND’s community engagement team via 

freephone on 01962 893869 or via email at aquindconsultation@becg.com. 

 

Further information about AQUIND Interconnector is available at www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 





   

Infoline: 01962 893 869 

Email: aquindconsultation@becg.com 

Website: www.aquindconsultation.co.uk 

Freepost: AQUIND CONSULTATION 
 

 

The Occupier 

25 Seaway Crescent 

Southsea 

PO4 8LL 

12 October 2018 

 

Ground investigations works at Eastney and Milton Allotments  

 

Dear Resident,  

 

Since August 2018, a programme of ground investigation works has been taking place at locations in Portsmouth in 

order to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable route of AQUIND Interconnector; any 

proposed route would be subject to planning and agreement with Portsmouth City Council and relevant landowners. 

The programme of investigations is due to be completed in 2-3 weeks.  

As some of the remaining investigative works are proposed to take place in Eastney and Milton Allotments, we wanted 

to get in touch to provide you with further information and details of how you can contact AQUIND’s community 

engagement team with any questions.  

 

The works affecting Eastney and Milton Allotments are scheduled to take place in mid-October 2018 and will comprise 

two boreholes and three window samples. The locations for the ground investigations have been chosen to have minimal 

impact on traffic and pedestrian movements within the allotments. 

 

Boreholes are a common method of ground investigation and involve drilling into the ground to collect underground 

samples for testing. A typical borehole usually takes between two to three days to complete, depending on depth and 

ground conditions. Drilling will only take place during working hours (8am to 6pm) and noise levels will not exceed safe 

legal limits. Window samples involve collecting underground samples and are usually used for shallower depth sampling. 

Window samples can be completed in just a few hours with little noise disturbance. 

 

One of the boreholes will be located in the north-west corner of the Allotments, south of your property. Hence the reason 

this letter has been sent to you.  

 

AQUIND has been working closely with Portsmouth City Council to schedule the works to minimise the impact on 

allotment holders. We currently estimate that the works in the allotments will take place from the 17 - 24 October; 

however, the precise timing of these works may be subject to minor change. 

 

The purpose of the ground investigations is to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable 

route of AQUIND Interconnector in order to minimise impacts on local residents, businesses and the highway network. 

This approach responds directly to the feedback received from AQUIND’s Public Consultation Events held in January 

2018. 

If you have any questions relating to the planned works you can contact AQUIND’s community engagement team via 

freephone on 01962 893869 or via email at aquindconsultation@becg.com. 

 

Further information about AQUIND Interconnector is available at www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 





   

Infoline: 01962 893 869 

Email: aquindconsultation@becg.com 

Website: www.aquindconsultation.co.uk 

Freepost: AQUIND CONSULTATION 
 

 

The Occupier 

27 Seaway Crescent 

Southsea 

PO4 8LL 

12 October 2018 

 

Ground investigations works at Eastney and Milton Allotments  

 

Dear Resident,  

 

Since August 2018, a programme of ground investigation works has been taking place at locations in Portsmouth in 

order to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable route of AQUIND Interconnector; any 

proposed route would be subject to planning and agreement with Portsmouth City Council and relevant landowners. 

The programme of investigations is due to be completed in 2-3 weeks.  

As some of the remaining investigative works are proposed to take place in Eastney and Milton Allotments, we wanted 

to get in touch to provide you with further information and details of how you can contact AQUIND’s community 

engagement team with any questions.  

 

The works affecting Eastney and Milton Allotments are scheduled to take place in mid-October 2018 and will comprise 

two boreholes and three window samples. The locations for the ground investigations have been chosen to have minimal 

impact on traffic and pedestrian movements within the allotments. 

 

Boreholes are a common method of ground investigation and involve drilling into the ground to collect underground 

samples for testing. A typical borehole usually takes between two to three days to complete, depending on depth and 

ground conditions. Drilling will only take place during working hours (8am to 6pm) and noise levels will not exceed safe 

legal limits. Window samples involve collecting underground samples and are usually used for shallower depth sampling. 

Window samples can be completed in just a few hours with little noise disturbance. 

 

One of the boreholes will be located in the north-west corner of the Allotments, south of your property. Hence the reason 

this letter has been sent to you.  

 

AQUIND has been working closely with Portsmouth City Council to schedule the works to minimise the impact on 

allotment holders. We currently estimate that the works in the allotments will take place from the 17 - 24 October; 

however, the precise timing of these works may be subject to minor change. 

 

The purpose of the ground investigations is to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable 

route of AQUIND Interconnector in order to minimise impacts on local residents, businesses and the highway network. 

This approach responds directly to the feedback received from AQUIND’s Public Consultation Events held in January 

2018. 

If you have any questions relating to the planned works you can contact AQUIND’s community engagement team via 

freephone on 01962 893869 or via email at aquindconsultation@becg.com. 

 

Further information about AQUIND Interconnector is available at www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 





   

Infoline: 01962 893 869 

Email: aquindconsultation@becg.com 

Website: www.aquindconsultation.co.uk 

Freepost: AQUIND CONSULTATION 
 

 

The Occupier 

29 Seaway Crescent 

Southsea 

PO4 8LL 

12 October 2018 

 

Ground investigations works at Eastney and Milton Allotments  

 

Dear Resident,  

 

Since August 2018, a programme of ground investigation works has been taking place at locations in Portsmouth in 

order to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable route of AQUIND Interconnector; any 

proposed route would be subject to planning and agreement with Portsmouth City Council and relevant landowners. 

The programme of investigations is due to be completed in 2-3 weeks.  

As some of the remaining investigative works are proposed to take place in Eastney and Milton Allotments, we wanted 

to get in touch to provide you with further information and details of how you can contact AQUIND’s community 

engagement team with any questions.  

 

The works affecting Eastney and Milton Allotments are scheduled to take place in mid-October 2018 and will comprise 

two boreholes and three window samples. The locations for the ground investigations have been chosen to have minimal 

impact on traffic and pedestrian movements within the allotments. 

 

Boreholes are a common method of ground investigation and involve drilling into the ground to collect underground 

samples for testing. A typical borehole usually takes between two to three days to complete, depending on depth and 

ground conditions. Drilling will only take place during working hours (8am to 6pm) and noise levels will not exceed safe 

legal limits. Window samples involve collecting underground samples and are usually used for shallower depth sampling. 

Window samples can be completed in just a few hours with little noise disturbance. 

 

One of the boreholes will be located in the north-west corner of the Allotments, south of your property. Hence the reason 

this letter has been sent to you.  

 

AQUIND has been working closely with Portsmouth City Council to schedule the works to minimise the impact on 

allotment holders. We currently estimate that the works in the allotments will take place from the 17 - 24 October; 

however, the precise timing of these works may be subject to minor change. 

 

The purpose of the ground investigations is to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable 

route of AQUIND Interconnector in order to minimise impacts on local residents, businesses and the highway network. 

This approach responds directly to the feedback received from AQUIND’s Public Consultation Events held in January 

2018. 

If you have any questions relating to the planned works you can contact AQUIND’s community engagement team via 

freephone on 01962 893869 or via email at aquindconsultation@becg.com. 

 

Further information about AQUIND Interconnector is available at www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 





   

Infoline: 01962 893 869 

Email: aquindconsultation@becg.com 

Website: www.aquindconsultation.co.uk 

Freepost: AQUIND CONSULTATION 
 

 

The Occupier 

31 Seaway Crescent 

Southsea 

PO4 8LL 

12 October 2018 

 

Ground investigations works at Eastney and Milton Allotments  

 

Dear Resident,  

 

Since August 2018, a programme of ground investigation works has been taking place at locations in Portsmouth in 

order to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable route of AQUIND Interconnector; any 

proposed route would be subject to planning and agreement with Portsmouth City Council and relevant landowners. 

The programme of investigations is due to be completed in 2-3 weeks.  

As some of the remaining investigative works are proposed to take place in Eastney and Milton Allotments, we wanted 

to get in touch to provide you with further information and details of how you can contact AQUIND’s community 

engagement team with any questions.  

 

The works affecting Eastney and Milton Allotments are scheduled to take place in mid-October 2018 and will comprise 

two boreholes and three window samples. The locations for the ground investigations have been chosen to have minimal 

impact on traffic and pedestrian movements within the allotments. 

 

Boreholes are a common method of ground investigation and involve drilling into the ground to collect underground 

samples for testing. A typical borehole usually takes between two to three days to complete, depending on depth and 

ground conditions. Drilling will only take place during working hours (8am to 6pm) and noise levels will not exceed safe 

legal limits. Window samples involve collecting underground samples and are usually used for shallower depth sampling. 

Window samples can be completed in just a few hours with little noise disturbance. 

 

One of the boreholes will be located in the north-west corner of the Allotments, south of your property. Hence the reason 

this letter has been sent to you.  

 

AQUIND has been working closely with Portsmouth City Council to schedule the works to minimise the impact on 

allotment holders. We currently estimate that the works in the allotments will take place from the 17 - 24 October; 

however, the precise timing of these works may be subject to minor change. 

 

The purpose of the ground investigations is to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable 

route of AQUIND Interconnector in order to minimise impacts on local residents, businesses and the highway network. 

This approach responds directly to the feedback received from AQUIND’s Public Consultation Events held in January 

2018. 

If you have any questions relating to the planned works you can contact AQUIND’s community engagement team via 

freephone on 01962 893869 or via email at aquindconsultation@becg.com. 

 

Further information about AQUIND Interconnector is available at www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 





   

Infoline: 01962 893 869 

Email: aquindconsultation@becg.com 

Website: www.aquindconsultation.co.uk 

Freepost: AQUIND CONSULTATION 
 

 

The Occupier 

33 Seaway Crescent 

Southsea 

PO4 8LL 

12 October 2018 

 

Ground investigations works at Eastney and Milton Allotments  

 

Dear Resident,  

 

Since August 2018, a programme of ground investigation works has been taking place at locations in Portsmouth in 

order to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable route of AQUIND Interconnector; any 

proposed route would be subject to planning and agreement with Portsmouth City Council and relevant landowners. 

The programme of investigations is due to be completed in 2-3 weeks.  

As some of the remaining investigative works are proposed to take place in Eastney and Milton Allotments, we wanted 

to get in touch to provide you with further information and details of how you can contact AQUIND’s community 

engagement team with any questions.  

 

The works affecting Eastney and Milton Allotments are scheduled to take place in mid-October 2018 and will comprise 

two boreholes and three window samples. The locations for the ground investigations have been chosen to have minimal 

impact on traffic and pedestrian movements within the allotments. 

 

Boreholes are a common method of ground investigation and involve drilling into the ground to collect underground 

samples for testing. A typical borehole usually takes between two to three days to complete, depending on depth and 

ground conditions. Drilling will only take place during working hours (8am to 6pm) and noise levels will not exceed safe 

legal limits. Window samples involve collecting underground samples and are usually used for shallower depth sampling. 

Window samples can be completed in just a few hours with little noise disturbance. 

 

One of the boreholes will be located in the north-west corner of the Allotments, south of your property. Hence the reason 

this letter has been sent to you.  

 

AQUIND has been working closely with Portsmouth City Council to schedule the works to minimise the impact on 

allotment holders. We currently estimate that the works in the allotments will take place from the 17 - 24 October; 

however, the precise timing of these works may be subject to minor change. 

 

The purpose of the ground investigations is to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable 

route of AQUIND Interconnector in order to minimise impacts on local residents, businesses and the highway network. 

This approach responds directly to the feedback received from AQUIND’s Public Consultation Events held in January 

2018. 

If you have any questions relating to the planned works you can contact AQUIND’s community engagement team via 

freephone on 01962 893869 or via email at aquindconsultation@becg.com. 

 

Further information about AQUIND Interconnector is available at www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 





   

Infoline: 01962 893 869 

Email: aquindconsultation@becg.com 

Website: www.aquindconsultation.co.uk 
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The Occupier 

35 Seaway Crescent 

Southsea 

PO4 8LL 

12 October 2018 

 

Ground investigations works at Eastney and Milton Allotments  

 

Dear Resident,  

 

Since August 2018, a programme of ground investigation works has been taking place at locations in Portsmouth in 

order to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable route of AQUIND Interconnector; any 

proposed route would be subject to planning and agreement with Portsmouth City Council and relevant landowners. 

The programme of investigations is due to be completed in 2-3 weeks.  

As some of the remaining investigative works are proposed to take place in Eastney and Milton Allotments, we wanted 

to get in touch to provide you with further information and details of how you can contact AQUIND’s community 

engagement team with any questions.  

 

The works affecting Eastney and Milton Allotments are scheduled to take place in mid-October 2018 and will comprise 

two boreholes and three window samples. The locations for the ground investigations have been chosen to have minimal 

impact on traffic and pedestrian movements within the allotments. 

 

Boreholes are a common method of ground investigation and involve drilling into the ground to collect underground 

samples for testing. A typical borehole usually takes between two to three days to complete, depending on depth and 

ground conditions. Drilling will only take place during working hours (8am to 6pm) and noise levels will not exceed safe 

legal limits. Window samples involve collecting underground samples and are usually used for shallower depth sampling. 

Window samples can be completed in just a few hours with little noise disturbance. 

 

One of the boreholes will be located in the north-west corner of the Allotments, south of your property. Hence the reason 

this letter has been sent to you.  

 

AQUIND has been working closely with Portsmouth City Council to schedule the works to minimise the impact on 

allotment holders. We currently estimate that the works in the allotments will take place from the 17 - 24 October; 

however, the precise timing of these works may be subject to minor change. 

 

The purpose of the ground investigations is to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable 

route of AQUIND Interconnector in order to minimise impacts on local residents, businesses and the highway network. 

This approach responds directly to the feedback received from AQUIND’s Public Consultation Events held in January 

2018. 

If you have any questions relating to the planned works you can contact AQUIND’s community engagement team via 

freephone on 01962 893869 or via email at aquindconsultation@becg.com. 

 

Further information about AQUIND Interconnector is available at www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 





   

Infoline: 01962 893 869 

Email: aquindconsultation@becg.com 

Website: www.aquindconsultation.co.uk 

Freepost: AQUIND CONSULTATION 
 

 

12 October 2018 

 

Ground investigations works at Eastney and Milton Allotments  

 

Dear Resident,  

 

Since August 2018, a programme of ground investigation works has been taking place at locations in Portsmouth in 

order to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable route of AQUIND Interconnector; any 

proposed route would be subject to planning and agreement with Portsmouth City Council and relevant landowners. 

The programme of investigations is due to be completed in 2-3 weeks.  

As some of the remaining investigative works are proposed to take place in Eastney and Milton Allotments, we wanted 

to get in touch to provide you with further information and details of how you can contact AQUIND’s community 

engagement team with any questions.  

 

The works affecting Eastney and Milton Allotments are scheduled to take place in mid-October 2018 and will comprise 

two boreholes and three window samples. The locations for the ground investigations have been chosen to have minimal 

impact on traffic and pedestrian movements within the allotments. 

 

Boreholes are a common method of ground investigation and involve drilling into the ground to collect underground 

samples for testing. A typical borehole usually takes between two to three days to complete, depending on depth and 

ground conditions. Drilling will only take place during working hours (8am to 6pm) and noise levels will not exceed safe 

legal limits. Window samples involve collecting underground samples and are usually used for shallower depth sampling. 

Window samples can be completed in just a few hours with little noise disturbance. 

 

One of the boreholes will be located in the north-west corner of the Allotments, south of your property. Hence the reason 

this letter has been sent to you.  

 

AQUIND has been working closely with Portsmouth City Council to schedule the works to minimise the impact on 

allotment holders. We currently estimate that the works in the allotments will take place from the 17 - 24 October; 

however, the precise timing of these works may be subject to minor change. 

 

The purpose of the ground investigations is to consider the potential for variations to the proposed underground cable 

route of AQUIND Interconnector in order to minimise impacts on local residents, businesses and the highway network. 

This approach responds directly to the feedback received from AQUIND’s Public Consultation Events held in January 

2018. 

If you have any questions relating to the planned works you can contact AQUIND’s community engagement team via 

freephone on 01962 893869 or via email at aquindconsultation@becg.com. 

 

Further information about AQUIND Interconnector is available at www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 
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